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Notice to all policyholders, creditors, and claimants having business with Weston Property and Casualty Insurance Company
IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF THE SECOND JUDICIAL CIRCUIT, IN AND FOR LEON COUNTY, FLORIDA, Case NO. 2022-CA-001378
In Re: The Receivership of Weston Property and Casualty Insurance Company, a Florida corporation authorized to transact fire, allied lines, homeowners multiple peril, commercial multiple peril, other liability, burglary, theft, and boiler and machinery lines of business.

You are hereby notified that by order of the Circuit Court of the Second Judicial Circuit, in and for Leon County, Florida, entered on the 8th day of August 2022, the Department of Financial Services of the State of Florida (the “Department”) was appointed as Receiver of Weston Property and Casualty Insurance Company (“Weston”), and was ordered to liquidate the assets of the company. Cantilo& Bennett, L.L.P. was appointed by the Department as the Special Deputy Receiver (the “SDR”) of Weston. The SDR, under the Receiver’s supervision, is responsible for administration of Weston and its property.

Policyholders, claimants, creditors, and other persons having claims against the assets of Weston Property and Casualty Insurance Company shall present such claims to the SDR on or before August 8, 2023, or such claims will be considered late filed.
Forms for the presentation of such claims concerning the Weston receivership, once published, will be found at the SDR’s web site, www.weston-ins-liquidation.com.  Consumers with questions regarding the Weston receivership should contact the company directly at Claims/Customer Service: 1(877)505-3040. If you have any non-claims related questions regarding the Weston receivership, please visit the SDR’s web site, or contact the SDR toll free by calling 1(800)579-6817.
